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CIARA Meeting Notes 10/06/2018 
• The meeting was called to order by Wayne Polakoff, KD9BUX at 10:00 AM. At Fire Station 6 in 

Noblesville. 

• Wayne Polakoff, KD9BUX, reviewed the meeting notes from the last meeting in April.  The club 
approved the meeting notes from the last meeting. 

• The Treasurer’s Report was presented by Steve Skinner, AC9AM. It  was the same as last month. 

• The next meeting will be in the EOC at the Sheriff’s Facility in Noblesville. 

• A class for the Technician License will be held on October 27th at the EOC in Noblesville at 8:30 
AM.  The class will finish about 4:00 PM at which time testing will begin.    We need a few more 
volunteers to help with the presentation of the course.  We need to talk to Mike Alley, KC9MSK, 
to be sure that we will be using the newer testing requirements for the presentation. 

• A question was raised asking if we would put on a General License class.  Several folks have 
request this.  

• Mike Alley, KC9MSK, will be taking on the responsibility of the Repeater Trustee for the Club.  

• There will be a meeting in the first week in November,  and a lunch in December at Jim Dandy’s. 
Jerry Hill, W9CZW, will get a reservation for Jim Dandy’s for the Club’s lunch. 

• Nominations for the next year are: 

o President – Wayne 

o Treasurer - Open 

o Vice President – Steve Stuckey 

o Secretary – Ron Sans 

• Ron Sans volunteered to do a presentation on a new project that involves making printed circuits. 

• The meeting was adjourned at 10:45 AM by Wayne Polakoff.   

 

Submitted by: 

Ron Sans – WA4EZF 

Secretary 
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